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            Pride – Passion – Positivity  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back to the summer term.  We have certainly enjoyed the weather in school this week. 

This week we started using our “Class Charts” messaging platform.  Well done to all the families who have logged 

in and are sending messages and engaging with the new system.  Please don’t hesitate to contact the school office 

if you have any questions and staff will also be at the school gate in the mornings next week to help. 

On Friday 28th May we held a charity event in school to raise money for Birmingham Children’s Hospital.  We 

raised £236. 

On Wednesday 16th June we will be holding our termly Parent Council Meeting.  Please come along via zoom and 

share your ideas. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs Sugars                                                                                                             

Dates for your diary: 

            

Monday 14th/ 16th June      Year 5 “Growing Up” talks– school nurse.  

                                 The school nurses will be in school until 3.30pm on 16th June to answer any parent questions. 

Wednesday 16th June          Parent Council Meeting 6-7.30pm        

Week beg 28th June              Year 7 transition and “Moving up day” in school – Wed 30th June. 

Week beg 5th July                  Annual Reports to parents. 

Wednesday 7th July              Sports Day (9th July – reserve day) 

Wednesday 7th July              FPA Staff Race for Life Event — 3.30pm 

Thursday 8th July                  Height & Weight Checks - Reception & Year 6 

Monday 12th July                   Arts Week 

Thursday 15th July                 Nursery & Reception - Pirate WOW day  

Friday 16th July                       Parent drop-in sessions 

Monday 19th July                   Year 6 Leavers Assembly/ Year 6 Party and Disco (a letter with the final details will be 

sent out through class charts)            

Wednesday 21st July             Talent Show– school closes for the summer at midday. 

REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the school’s communication policy and 
make contact with your child’s class teacher via telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional  
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                                            Our Fibbersley Stars from this week 

                                Well done to... 

Year Group emails. 

yearone@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk yeartwo@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 

yeathree@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yearfour@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 

yearfive@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk   yearsix@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 

                                     Please remember to maintain social distance when you are on the school site.  
It is also essential that all visitors to our site wear a face covering if you are able to. 

RG Jacob & Zuzanna 1E Coby-J 3H Avani & Liam 5B Amelia & Lacey 

RH Mason & Pavi 2B Bogdan & Isabella 3L Macy & Oliver 5S Jasnoor & Sakshi 

RA Ayaan & Ollie 2I Zander & Paige 4D Braden & Sofia 5X Scarlett & Jaiden 

1B Zak & Levi 2S Yuvraj & Jessica 4G Natalie & George 6H Aaron & Chloe 

1W Jiya & Hermione 3D Poppy & Noah 4S Kyle & Summer 6Z Naison & Poppy 

All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in school next week. 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year 

Group. 

            RH   92.8%                    1W  93.9%                             2B  93.7%                       3H   94.9% 

 

                               4S  94.4%                    5S  96.1%                    6H   92.8% 
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                                         Who Can use it? 

All children aged 4 to 11 are welcome to join and will be able to move through activities matched to 
their school year and confidence level. 

                     When does it start? 

       Its coming soon!  Click on the link and complete the form. 

       https://www.themathsfactor.com/summer-adventure/  

Summer Adventure 

The Maths Factor Summer adventure is a FREE online course aimed at helping children boost 
their maths confidence and be ready for September. It's ideal for helping children get back 
on track, accelerate their learning and advance their progress after a tricky year. 

 
 
                               

  Important Information from West Midlands Police regarding E-scooters. 

We have recently had a lot of queries regarding what the laws are on E-scooters and where they can be 
used. A leaflet is attached with information on this.  
This is a relatively new law, therefore we will be advising those seen on E-scooters to spread aware-
ness, however if they continue to be used in a public space they will unfortunately have to be seized.  

E-scooters and the law leaflet.pdf https://assets.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/images/
site_images/76896_E_scooters_and_the_law_leaflet.pdf 
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